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Waste Transfer Site (WTS) Pass  
 
Coming soon, permanent and seasonal residents of the Municipality of St. Laurent will be required to 
have a pass when entering the Waste Transfer Site located at 568 Governor Road.    
 
The intention of this new process is to ensure ratepayers are getting the best possible service for 
their taxes, and to prevent non-residents and non-landowners from using our WTS and contributing 
to higher hauling and tipping fees. This will assist the Municipality as to who is using the facilities, 
and what refuse is being brought in to reduce costs.  
 
The pass will identify the ratepayer in St. Laurent by one roll number.  Each resident and landowner 
will be entitled to one pass free of charge. When attending the site, you will be required to present 
your pass; staff will be closely monitoring. Please note that the WTS is only for the use of the 
Municipality of St. Laurent residents and landowners.  If you do not have a pass you may be refused 
entry to the site, unless you can verify your residency or ownership.  If you lose your pass you are 
required to contact the RM Office for a new one.  You will not be allowed in a second time without a 
pass.    
 
Your WTS pass will be mailed with your 2021 Tax Bill Statement this year, which is sent out in July.  
 
Further information to follow in May 2021.  
 

 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE IMPORTANT CHANGES COMING SOON TO THE 
WASTE TRANSFER SITE (WTS) 

 
What is a Waste Transfer Site? 

 
What is accepted at the Waste Transfer Site? 

 
What can be recycled at the Waste Transfer Site? 

 
Many of these questions and other important information is coming soon. 

 

Make sure you check out our website at www.rmstlaurent.com and Facebook! 

http://www.rmstlaurent.com/

